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2018/2019 BUDGET SUBMISSIONS

The Shire of Northampton is now calling for submissions for the following:
General Project Submissions 
Any projects throughout the Shire that interested groups and organisations deem appropriate for consideration in Council’s 2018/2019 Budget.

Specific Project Submissions – Kalbarri Tourism Specified Area Rate

Interested groups and organisations within the Kalbarri Ward are invited to make submissions to Council on tourism promotional and/or tourism infrastructure related projects for funding consideration under the Kalbarri Tourism Specified Area Rate, which forms part of the Annual Budget process.

The group or organisation must prove to Council in their submission that the proposed project will directly benefit or assist tourism and the community in Kalbarri in one form or another.

Lodging of Submissions
Submissions must include a detailed description of the project, detailed plans if appropriate and the estimated total cost if known.  Additionally information relating to funding that has been applied for or received in relation to the project is required.
Submissions can be posted to PO Box 61 Northampton 6535, transmitted by facsimile to 9934 1072 or emailed to ceo@northampton.wa.gov.au and marked to the attention of the Chief Executive Officer.  Submissions are to be received no later than Friday 30th March 2018.  The 2018/2019 budget request form can be downloaded from Councils website (www.northampton.wa.gov.au) under the Public Notices tab.
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